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TULARE LOCAL HEALTHCARE DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT, the Board of Directors (the “Board”) of the Tulare Local 

Healthcare District (the “District”) has cancelled the public hearing previously scheduled to be 

held at the Board’s June 2022 regular meeting for the purposes of presenting certain findings, 

taking public comment, and considering approval of a Resolution adopting said findings and 

approving an Energy Services Contract with ENGIE Services U.S. Inc. for the design, 

construction, and installation of energy-related improvements and maintenance services 

concerning the District’s real property interest located at 1425 E. Prosperity Avenue, Tulare, CA 

93274, also known as Evolutions Plaza. 


